
 

  

         20th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 
It has been lovely to see you all coming into school for our ‘Stay and Share’ sessions. We hope you have 
enjoyed seeing all the wonderful things your children have accomplished this year. 
 
We have lots of things planned in this busy last half term. Here are some dates for your diary. 
 
Friday 24th June – Non-uniform Day (in exchange for donations of prizes for the Summer Fair tombola – bags 
will be sent out in advance – see FOSS flier for details)  
Saturday 2nd July – FOSS Fayre from 11am to 1pm (School Playground) 
 
Week Commencing Monday 4th July – Sports Week 
Monday 4th July – Key Stage 2 Sports Day from 9:15am on the school field 
Wednesday 6th July - Key Stage 1 & Reception Sports Day from 9:15am on the school field 
 
Wednesday 13th July – School Discos, Reception/Y1/Y2 4pm to 5pm, Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 5:15pm to 6:15pm 
 
Thursday 14th July – Moving Up afternoon (children visit their new teachers/classes) 
 
Thursday 21st July – Children’s Talent Show (in-school event – no parents/carers) 
 
Friday 22nd July – Leaver’s Assembly (Year 6 Parents and Carers only invited) - 2pm 
Friday 22nd July – All children break up for Summer 
 
Autumn Term 2022 
Monday 5th September – Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 6th September – School Re-opens for Autumn Term (staggered start for new Reception children  – see 
separate letter in starter packs for details) 
 
Starbeck in Bloom, a community organisation that are supported by school, are holding their Summer Show 
on Saturday 20th August at Starbeck Methodist Church from 11:30am to 3pm. They have many competition 
categories for everyone to enter including some children categories which are: 

 A miniature or fairy garden in a seed tray 

 A 3D animal (any material) 

 A photograph, title ‘My Best Shot’, A5 size maximum 
It is only 25p to enter each category and provides a fun activity to do during the summer holidays. If any of 
your family would like more details or would like to enter the show you can get an entry form from the school 
office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr De Castro-Morland and Mrs Pitts  


